
Regarding bills related to firearms and ammunition:  
 
We must not allow actions of criminals to prompt the Legislators of Oregon to enact laws that infringe 
on the liberties of responsible citizens who have broken no laws.   
We implore you each to abandon support of the Bills we have seen in this 2019 Legislative session that 
will do nothing to stop criminals and to instead turn your attention to enforcing the laws already in place 
that punish criminals and protect the Citizens of Oregon.    
To do anything less is to deny your oath of office to uphold the Constitution of the United States and the 
State of Oregon. 
 
Say “NO” to gun bills. 
 
 
Jason Yordy  
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


